April 30, 2021

Jennifer Goad

Executive Director
Mountain Resorts Branch
510-175 2nd Avenue
Kamloops B.C. V2C 5W1
Jennifer.Goad@gov.bc.ca

Dear Ms. Goad:
RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort

Please accept this letter as our declaration of support for the proposed Bridal Veil Mountain
Resort in Chilliwack. We believe there are many reasons that this project will benefit local First
Nations, the City of Chilliwack, the Fraser Valley and British Columbia. They include:

- Opportunities for the Sto:l6 communities to participate in the planning, development,
construction, operations and joint equity of the resort

- Opportunities for businesses of the Indigenous cultural and traditional facilities

- Significant tourism traffic to Chilliwack and the Fraser Valley supporting businesses &
surrounding communities

- All-season outdoor recreation and tourism local to our families for generations to come

- Growth & opportunities for the surrounding communities & businesses

- Job creation of more than 1,850 and the generation of taxable revenues exceeding
$250M annually

- Local & provincial tax stream increases

- Sustainable economic, social, cultural and environmental stewardship benefits

Based on these reasons, we encourage the Mountain Resort Branch to approve this project
moving to the next stage in the mountain resort application process.

Sincerely,

Marv Loewen
President
MAREX Constructors Ltd.



